
            
 

CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

MEETING 

NOVEMBER 14, 2018 

 

 

1. Review mail and approve minutes from regular meetings: 

 July 11, 2018  

 October 10, 2018 

 

2. Planning Board: 

 Site Plan Review – Boulia, Christopher & Marcia  

220 River Road, Tax Map 412-098 

 

3. NHDES/Wetlands Bureau, etc. Correspondence: 

 10/4/18 – 353 Reservoir Drive – letter from DES advising they accepted an 

application for a permit that impacts jurisdictional shore land – a detailed 

application must be submitted within 30 days 

 10/5/18 – 351 South Stark Hwy – letter of deficiency – DES conducted an inspection 

and observed activity on the property that needed a follow-up.  DES provided the 

owner (Pitbull Realty) a timeline he needs to follow 

 10/8/18 – 45 Woodfern Road – DES advising they accepted an application for a 

permit - on 11/7/18 Meridan Land Services submitted the application (attached)  

 10/11/18 – East Shore Drive – letter from DES advising that they conducted an 

inspection to determine compliance.  They determined no evidence of violations 

 10/23/18 -196 Colby Road – DES issued a Shoreland Permit to Jim Dow with 

conditions 

 

4. Other Items: 

 Mowing Bill for Gary Wilson – mow fields on Concord Stage Road 

 Bill for 2019 Membership Dues – NH Association of Conservation Commissions 

 Meadowsend Consulting – two (2) proposals submitted for 2019 – one for the 

required 10-year forest management plan updates of Felch Farm and Eastman 

Conservation Lands and the second for assisting the attainment of a completed 

survey monumentation of Collins Ledge 

 

5. Adjournment: 

Conservation Commission 
Andy Fulton, Chairman 
Stephen Najjar, Vice Chair 
William L. Bolton 
Sherry M. Burdick 
Lori Davis 
Michael Camacho 
 
Lisa Purington-Grolljahn, 
Alternate 

 

Town of Weare 
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